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Media ASX Announcement

To: Company Announcements Office
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2 The Esplanade
Perth WA 6000

Forthcoming release from voluntary restriction

For the purposes of ASX Listing Rule 3.10A, the Directors of Ferrum Crescent Limited

(“Ferrum”) wish to announce that, pursuant to the terms of voluntary restriction

agreements entered into at the time of the completion of the merger agreement between

Ferrum and what is now Ferrum’s wholly-owned subsidiary, 51,416,666 shares will be

released from restriction on 18 December 2010.
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